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Attention: Coreena Smith

Received your message in regards to my previous E mail. | am sorry to have missed the deadline on submissions.
However | did not see any deadline date on the notice. I, and several others felt we had until June 8th to respond.
In my haste to submit | have other questions and concerns.

Is there to be a green space?

Is the developer responsible for planting trees on the proposed lots?

Will there be sidewalks?

As the current proposed Street entrance is located in Brant Township, there is no sidewalk going east on Old
Durham Road past Walker street. A huge cause of concern for people with school age children.

An entrance from the North would allow for people working in Hanover, Bruce Nuclear or other areas to the North
to easily access them by County Road 19.

Thank you in advance to noting this additional message.

Concerned Citizen,
Reta Cunningham

Sent from my iPad





